Cherwelf

CRICKET

Cherwell League Management Meeting Minutes
Thursday 18" June 2015 at BNOCC, Akeman Street, Bicester.

Attendees
Clive Ricks, Richard Giles, Len Payne, David Pryor, Nick Pykett & David Beck
Apologies
Stuart Misseldine , Mike Dove, Zogey Hussain, Gary Murton & Les Addison
Minutes
Minutes of the April meeting signed as a true record.
Matters Arising

Following the OCB presentations, to the captains’ and umpires’ meetings, of ‘Get the Game On’
David Beck has taken on the stewardship of the initiative.

The situation of overseas players was discussed. The secretary was asked to contact Paul Bedford at
the ECB to clarify their interpretation of a category 1 player.

There was a discussion on the registering of players, at the last minute, in order to get teams out
onto the field. Flexibility has been allowed with a twenty four hour window being the norm.

Finance

The assets of the CCL stand at £31,358.00 with some 2015 match ball monies still to be received.
The secretary was asked to contact OnHand Sports to inform them of the situation regarding the
supply of faulty stumps and the need to receive recompence and the return of monies already paid
by the CCL.

Umpires Co-ordinator

There was a discussion regarding the marking of umpires and it was generally agreed that the
banding was too narrow. This will be looked at during the end of season reviews.

An umpires’ sub-committee meeting will, hopefully, be held before the next Management Meeting.



Playing Rules

The current wide rule was discussed and it was agreed that the subject would be discussed at the
end of season forums.

Sub Committees

Grounds — A meeting is scheduled for the 29" June and DP asked the MM for their views on the
grading of grounds. The consensus was that it was generally a good idea.

AOB

There is a revised date for the 2015 Presentation Evening, 31* October, with the Kassam Stadium
the likely venue.

The secretary was asked to contact the OCA to arrange a liaison meeting.
Meeting ended 21.45.
Future Meetings and Events

Annual Dinner
31st October 2015

AGM
19" November 2015

All meetings will be held at Bicester & North Oxford Cricket Club, Akemen Street, Bicester and
commence at 7.30pm.



